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1. Do I need a permit for low impact filming with only small cast and crew?
Yes. All filming and all commercial photography in the City of Port Phillip requires a film or photography permit.
2. Is Albert Park Lake precinct managed by City of Port Phillip?
No. Parks Victoria manage Albert Park Lake precinct. Filming and photography enquiries: https://www.parks.vic.gov.au/get-into-nature/events-and-filming-permits
3. Who manages the Piers in the City of Port Phillip?
St Kilda Pier, Brooks Jetty, Kerferd Road Pier and Lagoon Pier, Port Melbourne 
Parks Victoria: https://www.parks.vic.gov.au/get-into-nature/events-and-filming-permits
Elwood Pier: Melbourne Water https://www.melbournewater.com.au/water-data-and-education/get-involved/use-our-land/land-leasing-filming-photography-and-logos
       Station Pier: https://www.portofmelbourne.com/news-publications/commercial-filming/
Princes Pier: Department of Jobs, Precincts and Regions https://djpr.vic.gov.au/
4. Do I require a permit for wedding photography?
For more information on wedding photography http://www.portphillip.vic.gov.au/outdoor-minor-events-weddings.htm







